

## SouthSide Early Childhood Center Annual Meeting

Wednesday, May 15 | Noon - 1:30 p.m.

Belas Artes 1854 Russell Blvd St. Louis, MO 63104









Thanks to your support we are celebrating our 127th year of service to St. Louis children and families!

Please join us for lunch and our Annual Meeting. We will celebrate the success of our Capital Campaign, share our vision for our new building, and bid goodbye (for now) to longserving Board Members Gina Hoagland and Diane Kalishman.

Sincerely,

Anne Kessen Lowell Executive Director

C. K Lowell Mark P. Milan Mark P. McLaren Board President